
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

Top SŽDC Representative Appeals to Carriers about 

Increased Passage of Ride-Forbidding Signal  

Mr. Jiří Svoboda, Director General of SŽDC, is concerned by a high number of cases 

when trains pass a ride-forbidding signal. That is why he sent today a letter to 

carriers operating on the Czech railway in which he appealed to their employees to 

observe the respective SŽDC regulation.  
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